
From: NCLGA Admin <admin@nclga.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 10:41 AM 
To: Chair Brad Sperling <brad.sperling@prrd.bc.ca>; Shawn Dahlen <Shawn.Dahlen@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Feedback for Upcoming Engagement Session with Minister of State Nathan Cullen  
 
Dear Chair Brad Sperling and Shawn Dahlen, 
 
On April 12, NCLGA President Sarrah Storey will attend an engagement session hosted by Minister of 
State Nathan Cullen. The purpose of the session is to help determine whether land use objectives that 
support economic activity, environmental sustainability and reconciliation with Indigenous peoples can 
be more effectively achieved through ministry restructuring. To prepare for the session, participants 
have been asked to consider the following 3 questions: 
 

1. What is working well today in your interactions with the Ministry of Forests, Lands, Natural 
Resource Operations and Rural Development, and the natural resource sector ministries?  

2. What are the main challenges facing your organization in working with the government’s natural 
resource sector ministries?  

3. f you could change one thing, what would that be and why?   

 
Prior to this session, NCLGA would appreciate your input in order to share this information with Minister 
of State Cullen. Could you kindly forward any feedback to me related to the above questions by end of 
day on April 7? Then I will forward all comments to Sarrah before the session. 
 
Kind Regards,  

 
Susan Chalmers 

Executive Coordinator 
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